
QR Code

By scanning the following QR
code with your phone’s camera,
you will be taken directly to an
online form.

Email or Mail

By writing directly to Matt
Robinson, Director of Clergy
Support, at mrobinson@dioc-
fr.org or mailing to the following
address: 

Matt Robinson
Diocese of Fall River
450 Highland Avenue
Fall River, MA 02720 

Online Link

By using the following link on any
device:
www.surveymonkey.com/r/J2K2
DD8 or
www.fallriverclergysupport.org

Diocese of Fall River
Office of Clergy Support

OUR PRIESTS MAKE A DIFFERENCE:
STORIES OF POSITIVE IMPACT BY OUR PRIESTS

Our priests make a tremendous difference in our Diocese and in our lives as Catholics. That positive impact
is extraordinary at times, like when a priest acts in the Person of Christ in the Sacraments, or when a priest
visits us and our family during times of sickness or great need, or when a priest leads multiple parishes or
assignments. Other times, the positive impact is felt in smaller yet profound ways, such as when a priest
offers us a word of encouragement, or preaches an impactful homily, or takes the time to visit with our parish
groups and ministries.  

Whether in extraordinary or small yet profound ways, our priests make a great difference, and the Diocese
would like to hear these stories of positive impact in order to encourage our priests in their divine
vocation and on their path of holiness. 

To that end, and out of a spirit of gratitude and encouragement for our priests, the Diocese is asking you to
submit stories or experiences of when a priest has impacted you, your parish, or your institution. These
stories can be big or small, and we encourage you to continue submitting your stories of impact both
now and in the future. 

THREE WAYS TO SUBMIT STORIES OF POSITIVE IMPACT

TEXT “CLERGYSUPPORT” TO 22828 TO LEARN MORE ABOUT SUPPORTING OUR PRIESTS

“One of the realities of life is that we tend to take people and things for granted.
We tend to take for granted those we love and those for whom we should show
appreciation. This program invites us to do just the opposite, to recognize the
small or big differences our priests have made in our lives. I am sure we can all
find some small actions that have impacted our lives. So, let us make it known.”
~Bishop Edgar da Cunha, Bishop of Fall River


